
Safety Awareness Game in September 2023 
“LabSafe detective challenge-Spot the safety slip-ups!” 
 

The safety committee created a safety awareness game which required the 
participants to analyse lab photos to identify and spot chemical safety lapses. 

This was in line with the Department’s safety and health objectives for 2023 on 
Enhancing Chemical Safety in the Labs. The aim was to engage lab staff and 
students, and to use their safety knowledge and observational skills to pinpoint 
hazards and procedural errors.  

The participants consisting of senior lab staff and new staff found the game 
interesting and fun. Some worked in groups to look for the safety mishaps in the 
photos together, and new staff had the opportunity to enhance their chemical 
safety awareness. Through this programme, safety culture was strengthened in 
the labs.    

 

 



LabSafe detective challenge- Spot the safety slip-ups!
Winners

1st Prize: $60 Fairprice Voucher
2nd Prize: $50 Fairprice Voucher
3rd Prize: $40 Fairprice Voucher

5 Runner-Up Prizes: $30 Fairprice Voucher

1st Prize winner
Yew Hui Chuing

2nd Prize winner
Nu Soibah Binte Mohamed Nasir 

3rd Prize winner
Vu Hong Lien 

Runner-Up Prize winner
Peter Li 

Runner-Up Prize winner
Chung Chee Hooi

Runner-Up Prize winner
Dinah Binte Aziz

Runner-Up Prize winner
Abbie Tan



Spot the safety slip-ups!
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